-----Original Message-----

From: nik@pavscreamery.com <nik@pavscreamery.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 12:08 PM Subject: Massillon Rd Meeting / Oct 31st

Good Afternoon

I'm emailing you this morning to let you know that I've arrange a meeting with our city officials and local business owners on Massillon Rd with regards to upcoming, 3 year construction project that's scheduled to begin in 2022.

If your are unaware, the City of Green is planning to convert a total of 5 the following intersections into roundabouts. These intersections consists of the following.

Boettler Road & Massillon Corporate Woods & Massillon Raber & Massillon Massillon & Stine 619 & Massillon.

To convert these intersections will take approximately 36 months to complete and traffic will obviously be severely impacted.

Having spoke to other businesses who have gone through recent projects construction, loss of revenue caused by this has been significant.

At the meeting, Mayor Neugebauer will be on hand to clear up exactly whats going on, why the city feels its necessary to have five roundabouts withing a mile radius and what can be done to protect our business.

I've also extended invitations to our city council and other business owners who have experienced what we're about to go through.

The meeting will be on Thursday, Oct 31th at 2pm at 35 Brix. Please forward this email and extend this invite to anyone who may have questions, concerns or has a business within this area.

Thanks,

Nik